Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

4th May, 1937.

Dear Sirs,

With reference to your letter of the 28th u
mine of the 3rd instant regarding the plans for
Single Screw Tanker No. 69 proposed to be bullt by your good
selves for the Anglo-Saxon Petroleum Co.Ltd., I beg to inform
you that, as arranged with your Representative,
transverse bulkheads and vertical keel plate have
it being understood that modified plans are to be submitted for
consideration.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

Messrs. Nederlandsche Dok-Maatschappl] N.V.,

AMSTERDAM, North.




